

Love Nacem & Omari To CD& Director, Staff and Teachers:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the wonderful experience, knowledge, love and care that you all have given my children during their precious time in CDSA. As we move forward to a new place and adventure for them, the knowledge and good memories they gained from CDSA will remain in their young hearts as well as in ours. You are all doing an excellent job in nurturing and teaching our children inside and outside the book. We are very pleased of CDSA program and teacher's teaching skills.

Ma. Dunbar is an amazing teacher and she has a natural deep passion for teaching. Thank you so much for everything you have done for Omari. We will not forget you and hope you will continue to teach more children because you are a great teacher.

Ma. Suc and Ma. Sangesta are very hands on and knowledgeable in dealing with toddlers. Their compassion and love for the little ones is priceless. Thank you for being Nasem's mom while he is in your care. He is doing a great job about the No.2 now and we are very happy about it. Thank you for helping us makes the No. 2 possible.

CONTINUE YOUR MISSION AND MORE POWER COSAIII

binegraly,

Mr. & Mrs. Thornton